## **Township of Union Education Foundation**

P.O. Box 1282

Union, NJ 07083

908-851-9869

Mary Lynn Williams, President

Board of Education of the Township of Union

2369 Morris Ave.

Union, NJ 07083

May 3, 2022

Dear Ms. Williams:

The Township of Union Education Foundation requests use of the Livingston School Playground on the morning of June 4, 2022 for a Family Fun Health fund-raising Program to run from 11:00 am to around noon.

We would need several tables for handouts from speakers. We plan to have an inter-active program for parents and children that will entail a mindfulness component, yoga and a nutritionist.

We will ask participants to bring yoga mats or towels, but we may need some chairs set up as well.

We would probably need to set up around 10:00 am and finish by 1:00 pm.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Sincerely,

Susan Lipstein, President

Township of Union Education Foundation